
Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
PE Days                                                                                                                                                                                            
Reminder about the days our children do PE.  Children should come to school dressed in tracksuit bottoms, 
trainers, PE t-shirt, school jumper and/or tracksuit top for the whole day.  They do not need to bring their uniform 
to change into.   

Amazon Wish List                                                                                                                                                                             
Thank you to the families who have already purchased books from our Amazon Wish List. The books are already 
being enjoyed by the children throughout the school. The list has been updated with some more books. Please 
click on the icon below for the Wishlist if you would like to make a purchase. The book will indicate that it has 
been donated by your family 

                                                                           

Red Nose Day                                                                                                                                                                                     
Children may come to school dressed in non-school uniform on Friday 19th March for a £1.00 

donation.  Due to the current pandemic please donate your money online to https://
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/woodleycofe; the money will go directly to Comic Relief.   

Airfield Club                                                                                                                                                                                   
We plan to open Airfield club again on Monday 19th April for After School club only, staffing levels permitting. We 
will consider opening Breakfast club in due course.  Further details and confirmation of when you can book 
sessions will follow in due course.   

Message from Chair of Governors, Mrs Gemma Plowright                                                                                                                                                                                   
Following on from last Friday’s update which contained the Remote Learning Feedback from the parents, which I 
am sure you have all had the chance to view, on behalf of the Governing Body I would like to say thank you for 
completing this survey and for your overwhelmingly positive comments around the resources, support and live 
lessons that our staff have worked so hard to produce throughout the last lockdown. I also wanted to thank the 
staff for such a smooth transition back to the full school we know and love, it was heart-warming to see so many 
bouncy/happy children returning to school on Monday and we feel that is a real testament to the staff for their 
work throughout the lockdown to engage with the pupils and their learning but you as parents, you have been 
amazing and we thank you.  
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Chestnut - Tuesday Oak  - Monday Cedar - Monday Sycamore - Monday 

Willow - Thursday  Fir - Monday (please note change of day)                       Maple - Tuesday Silver Birch - Tuesday 

 Ash - Wednesday Rowan - Wednesday Aspen - Wednesday  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/woodleycofe
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/woodleycofe
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/woodleycofe
https://amzn.eu/aBxDh7j


Walking and Cycling to School                                                                                                                                                   
To help parents make a change to the way they travel to school, the Traffic and Transport Team at Wokingham 
Borough Council have prepared a flyer about the physical, mental and emotional benefits of walking and cycling to 
school.  Please see the leaflet attached to the ParentMail email.  

 

World Book Day                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the Sponsored Read for World Book Day. We raised £505.00.  We will be 
able to buy new non-fiction books for our library, and congratulations to the best costume winners below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Friday Update will on Friday 19th March                                                                             
Any queries please email admin@wcofe.com  
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